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TRYON/MACEDONIA RD TO I-271/480
To all residents/businesses and Broadway Avenue motorists, 
The Village of Oakwood is about to commence with the reconstruction of Broadway Avenue from the Tryon/Macedonia Road intersection to Fair Oaks Road.  The contract has been awarded to Chagrin Valley Paving Inc. and work is scheduled to begin on, or about, September 17, 2019.  This project consists of removing the existing asphalt surface, performing all necessary pavement base repairs, replacing deteriorated curb and underdrain as required, and resurfacing the entire roadway.  All work within the pavement area is to be completed by November 1, 2019.  The project is being funded by your tax dollars with additional funding provided by the Ohio Public Works Commission and Cuyahoga County.
In order to complete the work during the 2019 construction season, the contractor will be permitted to restrict traffic on Broadway Avenue to one lane in each direction. Please be patient and plan for additional travel time during construction. 
We understand that this project will be disruptive and at times inconvenient to all involved, particularly the local residents and businesses.  Please know that we will attempt to complete this project as safely and as quickly as possible.  The safety of you, your family, and the construction workers is of the utmost concern to us.  Please drive slowly through the construction zone.  Please keep off the cordoned off work areas and do not disturb any of the various types of warning devices around the project.  Police and Fire Services have been notified of this work and emergency access will be maintained at all times. We are sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your patience.  
